TOWN COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING: MAY 25, 2021 PUBLIC COMMENT			
First Name	Last Name	Street Address	Comments: Per Council rules and procedures, please limit comments to what can reasonably be read to the meeting record in three (3) minutes or less. Please be mindful that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council members directly.
Raven	Cauthon	1212 Main Street	I live at 1212 Main Street, one of the historical homes on the east side of the Rt.17 roadway. As previously stated at the 1/26 town council meeting I am extremely concerned with the towns proposal to move the roadway even closer to my home and my neighbors homes (who also own historical homes). The option to keep the sidewalks on the west seems to make the most sense as the sidewalk is already started on the west side going to the cider mill and the property owners who would be minimally impacted and would actually see a BENEFIT from the retaining wall with water runoff issues, while my neighbors and I will see a decrease on our property values. I also have an old oak tree in front of my house that is a part of the historical home and moving the power line poles and roadway would absolutely cause damage to that. I would be more than happy to walk any council member along my property to show just how close the roadway would be to my home. On top of that, I have safety concerns for my dogs and the roadway being even closer to my house as cars come down rt. 17 rather quickly. I have already had to replace my mailbox 3 times in the 2 years I have owned the home. I ask that the town please only consider construction on the west side of the roadway if at all.
Kristi	Vitelli	9 Martin Terrace	I support using town owned land for planting native plants. Native plants provide food and housing for native pollinators. Many pollinators are in danger of extinction due to loss of habitat. Native plants are maintenance free once established. By replacing areas covered in turf grass, which requires fossil fuels to maintain and is like a dead desert for pollinators, with native plants we help preserve pollinators, help crops that need pollinating and use less fossil fuel by mowing less turf. Everybody benefits. Thank you!
Kim	Mcclain	212 Sunset Dr	I wish to express my enthusiastic support for the Town of Glastonbury's efforts to adopt a resolution to implement a Pollinator Pathway program. This effort should be promoted in the deliberations of town commissions that affect land use including: Parks & Rec, TPZ, Beautification and Conservation. Here is a link to the Town of Windham's resolution which can serve a a model. https://a405abfc-cc29-4d83-80dc-8317bff89633.filesusr.com/ugd/110149_4026818c16164edf8c8720b73b591ac0.pdf Thank you for your time and consideration of the environment in your deliberations. Sincerely, Kim McClain 212 Sunset Drive